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Tuesday 14th January 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Tuesday 21st January 2020 is Careers Day at Queensway School. Please can your child come to school 
dressed as what they would like to be when they are older. Maybe a vet, police officer or chef? We will have 
themed activities for the children to enjoy throughout the day.  
 
It would be great if you could talk to your child about what they want to be when they are older and why they 
are dressed up. Why not try and upload what they say onto 2simple?!  
 
Please ask if you have any questions.  
 
Many thanks and best wishes 
Mrs Guntrip, Mrs Pile and Mrs Tyler 
Class Teachers 

mailto:office.2057@queensway.oxon.sch.uk

